
 

Save the date! 

 

28th ENGSO GENERAL ASSEMBLY                                                                                                     
5-7 June 2020 in Torshavn, Faroe Islands 

Including ENGSO Youth Assembly, ENGSO EU seminar and member seminar  
 
Dear friends and colleagues,  
 
On behalf of ENGSO, the European Sports NGO, we are asking 
you to please save the date for the 28th ENGSO General 
Assembly that will be organised in Torshavn, Faroe Islands, 
and hosted by the Faroese Confederation of Sports and 
Olympic Committee, on 5-7 June 2020. At the same occasion, 
the ENGSO Youth Assembly, the ENGSO EU seminar and 
member seminar will be organised. 

Torshavn is the capital city of the Faroe Islands, best known 
for its internationally recognised local designers, 
independent record labels and world-class cuisine. The 
inhabitants of Torshavn are also very active in sport, often engaged in one of the numerous local sport 
clubs. Rowing is the national sport of the Faroe Islands, and during summer, competitions are held 
almost every weekend. 

The ENGSO General Assembly 2020 will, among other procedures, include the election of ENGSO 
Secretary General, as decided by the General Assembly in Frankfurt in 2019. We will send out the 
invitation to the General Assembly 2020 in February, with information about the nomination process, 
the event schedule, the draft programme and the registration link to the event. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact ENGSO Office Director Marie Denitton, 
secretariat@engso.eu. 
 
It is our honour to welcome you to the 28th ENGSO General Assembly, and we look forward to the 
prospect of meeting you at the Faroe Islands in June 2020! 

 

In Stockholm, 16 December 2019 

With best regards, 

 

 

Stefan Bergh                                                                     Kaisa Larjomaa                                                                                 

President                                                    Secretary General 

 


